
NORFOLK BOARD OF EDUCATION 

 

Regular Meeting – September 7, 2021 

 

MINUTES 
 

BOARD MEMBERS PRESENT:     Ann DeCerbo, John DeShazo, Jill Hall 

                                                               Sally Carr, Virginia Coleman-Prisco                                                

BOARD MEMBERS ABSENT:       Gordon Anderson, Donna Rubin 

ADMINISTRATION PRESENT:    Mary Beth Iacobelli, Superintendent, Lauren Valentino, Principal  

ADMINISTRATION ABSENT:    

 

 

The meeting was called to order at 6:02 P.M. 

 

Motion by J. DeShazo seconded by S. Carr to approve the minutes of the special meeting of August 25, 2021 

UNANIMOUSLYAPPROVED. 

 

Public Comments: None 

 

Correspondence:   Board Chair Ann DeCerbo shared with the board that the First Selectman and she are 

continuing talks regarding the big slide repair.  

  

Superintendent’s Report: The superintendent shared her report with the board.  

 

Principal’s Report: The principal shared her report with the board. Mrs. Valentino informed the board that on 

Saturday, September 11th the NVFD is holding a ceremony commemorating the 20th anniversary of 9/11. They 

have invited students in K-6 from Botelle to participate in the event by singing songs. Ms. Kleisner, Botelle’s 

Music teacher has been working with the students practicing songs for the event. The ceremony will begin at 

8:30 a.m. at the Firehouse on Shepard Road.   

 

Unfinished Business: 

Boe luncheon – The board will revisit this at their meeting in May or June to discuss options to welcome staff 

back at a luncheon next school year. 

 

PTO: Ice cream social will be on September 10th at 5:00 p.m.   

 

Committee Reports: 

No Standing Committees had met prior to this meeting.   

 

Motion by S. Carr seconded by. V. Coleman-Prisco to adjourn the meeting at 6:57 p.m. 

UNANIMOUSLY APPROVED. 

 

Meeting adjourned @ 6:57 p.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

 

 

Kathy Lippincott, 

BOE Secretary 

 

THESE ARE NOT APPROVED MINUTES SUBJECT TO APPROVAL OR DISAPPROVAL AT THE 

NEXT MEETING. 


